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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 9:15 AM
To: 'Arceneaux, Nicole Marie'
Subject: RE: Soil Vapor Investigation Update - RO409 (CVX Facility 351645) 4276 MacArthur Blvd., 

Oakland

Nicole, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of the vapor intrusion investigation report for the above referenced 
case is extended to October 30, 2013.  
 
Please call  me if you would like to discuss this case further.  
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie [mailto:Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2013 10:19 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Soil Vapor Investigation Update - RO409 (CVX Facility 351645) 4276 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland 
 
Hi Jerry,  
 
This is a follow-up to the voice message I left you this morning. I wanted to provide an update on the soil vapor 
investigation and reporting progress. AECOM collected vapor samples from both SV-1 and SV-2 on August 6th 
and we received analytical results this week. From our preliminary review of the results, we believe indoor and 
sub-slab vapor samples are necessary to complete our assessment. Roya mentioned that indoor air sampling 
was our original scope but we had difficulties obtaining access to Dr. Dorsey’s building. An risk assessment 
evaluation and proposed additional activities will be included within the investigation report.  
 
In light of the upcoming holiday, and given the amount of time for preparation and review of the report, it 
appears unlikely that a Soil Vapor Sampling Report can be completed by September 25th. Therefore, Chevron 
respectfully requests an extension of October 30th for the submittal of the vapor intrusion investigation report. 
Our plan is to submit the investigation report and the groundwater report at the same time.  
 
Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions or if you wish to discuss this matter further.  
 
Thank you for your time,  
 
Nicole Arceneaux  
Project Manager  

Please note new phone number and address 

Chevron Environmental Management Company  
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road, Room 5119 
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San Ramon, CA 94583  
Tel 925 790 6912 
Cell 510 363 7354  
nicole.arceneaux@chevron.com 
 


